
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS: 

At its meeting on Monday, 8 November the Management Committee made a decision to 
conduct another Members’ Meeting via Zoom on Thursday evening, 18 November, 2021 
commencing at 7.30pm.  The Agenda for this meeting will be as follows: 

• Discussion about Premises – a final decision has not yet been made, but the 
Management Committee is hopeful that agreement can be reached by the date of 
the meeting; 

• Looking forward to 2022, COVID vaccinated members (and visitors)and those who 
are not vaccinated – Government Directives may provide the answer to this 
dilemma, but the Management Committee would like to give those present the 
opportunity to express their opinions; 

• Any other matters members would like to raise. 

If you would like to attend this meeting, please email president@gsq.org.au no later than 
8.00am on Wednesday 17 November and you will be emailed the Link to enable access to 
the meeting.  The Link will be emailed at some time on Wednesday, 17 November. 

Helen Veivers 

President 
Genealogical Society of Queensland Inc. 
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